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At the September 2018 Faculty Senate meeting, conducted elections to replace committee 
members who were unable or not eligible to serve on a committee during the academic year. 
 
During spring 2019, committee members requested, and sought out, volunteers and 
nominations for Faculty Senate officers and committee members. For almost all committees, a 
slate of candidates was assembled to fill open positions. At the May 2019 meeting, the 
committee conducted elections and tabulated the votes for Officers and Committee Members. 
 
The committee did not encounter, or have to address, any special or unusual matters during 
the academic year. 
 
 
BEN FOSTER, CHAIR  
 
 
General operations of committee: 
 
Usually meet with Chair of the Faculty Senate to receive charge for the committee in early fall 
semester. 
 
Unless some unusual item related to credentials or replacing members of committees arises, 
the committee does not meet until around March when preparation for Faculty Senate 
elections occurs. Gretchen Henry assists the committee in this work which includes recruiting 
candidates for Faculty Senate Officers and Committees. In the past few years, this CCC work has 
been accomplished through email. 
 
Gretchen Henry prepares the election ballots for Faculty Senate Officers and Committees. 
Committee members conduct the elections and count the ballots. The committee chair reports 
the results to the Senate. 


